
Maple Lake Township 

Monthly Minutes 

December 18, 2018 

The regular meeting of the Maple Lake Township Board was called to order by Chairman Tom 

Neumann at 7:00 P. M.  Supervisors, Tom Otto, Ronald Wolff, Treasurer, Judy Neumann, and 

Clerk, Dick Hogan was present.     

The minutes of the November 20, 2018 meeting was read by Chairman, Tom Neumann, as their 

were no additions or corrections, a motion was offered by Wolff, second by Otto to accept as 

read.  Carried 3-0  

A motion was offered by Wolff, second by Otto to limit floor time to 2 minutes for old business, 

and 5 minutes for new business.  Carried 3-0 

Mike Elsenpeter, along with other residents expressed their concerns for the poor condition of 

roads in the Township.  Mr. Elsenpeter presented pictures to show detail of residential concern.  

He questioned the board why there was not a plan in place for upgrading and maintenance.  

Also, that the board should consider adding another individual to speedup maintenance time.  

Chairman Neumann stated that maintenance, cost, and time line would be before the residents 

at this year’s annual meeting March12, 2019.  No action taken by board. 

 All warrants were paid as presented (see attachments). 

As no additional business was brought before the board, Wolff offered a motion to adjourn at 

8:05 PM; second by Otto.   Carried 3-0.   

 

MAPLE LAKE TOWNSHIP 
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